
 

 

  
  

  

 

 

   
  

  

  

   

   

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Acting Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 11 May 2022 

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Sir Stephen House – Acting Deputy Commissioner 

Supported by:  

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 

Helen Ball – Acting Deputy Commissioner 

Commander Jane Connors 

1. Notting Hill Carnival Planning 

The Deputy Mayor was updated on the MPS’s planning in preparation for the Notting 

Hill Carnival, including its work with partner organisations to deliver a safe event. 

2. Office for National Statistics Crime Data to December 2021 

There was a discussion of the most recent ONS statistics for crime in England and Wales 

for the 12 months to end December 2021. 

3. Operational Update 

The Acting Commissioner provided an update on operational matters. 


